
The Learning and Language Acquisition Department is providing
the spring session of the P.A.C.E for Parents initiative. The goal of
the program is to provide an opportunity for parents to build
English proficiency while engaging with their child’s education. 

P.A.C.E. for Parents is a free virtual course that takes place twice a
week (Tuesdays & Thursdays) starting February 2 and ending March
28th from 5:30-6:30 pm.

Personalized Academic Command of English

February 2, 2023-March 28, 2023

Register here: bit.ly/pace4parents

P.A.C.E. for Parents

Gilmara Johnson Specialist, EL Family &
Community Engagement:
gilmaram.johnson@cms.k12.nc.us
Aileen Lopez Bilingual Resource Teacher: 
 aileen1.lopez@cms.k12.nc.us


